
 

 

 
MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commissioners 

From:  Jennie Stapp, State Librarian 

Subject: 2023 Network Advisory Council slate 

Date:  April 1, 2023 

 
 
 
A working group of Commissioners and staff (Johnson, Taylor, Moore, Stapp, Birnel, Cook, 

Kamp, Marchwick, and Orban) recommend the following slate of candidates to serve three-year 

terms on the Network Advisory Council effective July 1, 2023.   

 

• Mitch Grady, Director, Livingston Park County Library 

• Susie McIntyre, Director, Great Falls Public Library 

• Doralyn Rossman, Dean, Montana State University Library  

 

These three individuals are current NAC members and are eligible for reappointment.  If 

appointed, these members would serve on the NAC through June, 2026. Suzie and Doralyn will 

not be eligible for reappointment after a second term. Mitch is currently completing a term 

vacated by a previous member. If appointed he will serve his first three year term and will be 

eligible for reappointment for one more three year term.   

 

 


